
 

 

  
 

 

OPERATIONAL UPDATE ON THE CIEMAS GOLD PROJECT 
 

 

 
The board of directors (“Board”) of Wilton Resources Corporation Limited (the “Company”, and 
together with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) refers to the Company’s announcement dated 8 April 2024, 

in relation to the Company’s operational update on the Ciemas Gold Project (“Announcement”). 
 

Further to the Announcement, the Board would like to update that the pricing and supply of cyanide has 
started to normalize and barring unforeseen circumstances, the Group aims to achieve production 
capacity of 300 tonnes per day in September 2024. In August 2024, the Group produced 2,562 grams 

of Gold Dore.  
 

The Group will continue to identify and address its processing circuit to improve its processing efficiency, 
effective recoverability and sustainable uptime to achieve its target production capacity of 500 tonnes 

per day.  
 

The Group’s application for permit to import cyanide has been approved by the Kementerian 

Perdagangan Republik Indonesia (Ministry of Trade of the Republic of Indonesia) and is currently 
pending approval from the Kementerian Perindustrian Republik Indonesia (Ministry of Industry of the 

Republic of Indonesia) on the quota to import cyanide. 
 
The Company will continue to monitor the situation and make appropriate announcement(s) as and 

when there are material developments.  
 

Shareholders of the Company and potential investors are advised to exercise caution when dealing in 
the securities of the Company and are advised to read this announcement and any further 
announcements by the Company carefully. When in doubt, shareholders of the Company and potential 

investors are advised to seek independent advice from their professional advisors before trading or 
making any investment decision in the Company’s securities. 

 
 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD  
 
Wijaya Lawrence 

Chairman and President 
3 September 2024 

 
 
 

 
This announcement has been prepared by Wilton Resources Corporation Limited (the “Company”) and 
its contents have been reviewed by the Company’s sponsor, ZICO Capital Pte. Ltd. (the “Sponsor”), in 

accordance with Rule 226(2)(b) of the Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited (“SGX-ST”) 
Listing Manual Section B: Rules of Catalist. 

 



 

 

This announcement has not been examined or approved by the SGX-ST and the SGX-ST assumes no 
responsibility for the contents of this announcement, including the correctness of any of the statements 

or opinions made or reports contained in this announcement. 
 

The contact person for the Sponsor is Ms. Goh Mei Xian, Director, ZICO Capital Pte. Ltd. at 77 Robinson 
Road, #06-03 Robinson 77, Singapore 068896, telephone (65) 6636 4201. 


